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Andrew Napier

From: Andrew Napier
Sent: Wednesday, 28 August 2024 11:52 AM
To: Jenna McNabb; 'jessica.holland@planning.nsw.gov.au'; Heather Nicholls 

(heather.nicholls@cabonne.nsw.gov.au); 'Todd Saxelby'
Cc: 'petercarman07@bigpond.com'
Subject: Progressing PP2023-2772 to Gateway - No.3732 The Escort Way CUDAL

Department of Planning, Housing & Infrastructure – Jess Holland/ Jenna McNabb 
Cabonne Council – Heather Nicholls / Todd Saxelby 
cc. Peter & BernadeƩe Carman (Applicant) 
 
DPHI & Cabonne, 
 
I hope you are well.  It came to my aƩenƟon this week aŌer meeƟng with Cabonne that PP2023-2772 was unable to 
progress to Gateway due to some issue with the Portal.   
 
AŌer discussions with DPHI today, it may be that a Rezoning Review (RR-2024-13) was iniƟated that has stalled the 
applicaƟon.  It says this was iniƟated by me, but I thought it was automaƟcally generated so paid no heed to it.   
 
However, hoping it assists – I will shortly withdraw the Rezoning Review and hope this allows Council to now send 
the PP to DPHI for Gateway DeterminaƟon in accordance with the July Council meeƟng recommendaƟons.  This 
email will be uploaded as wriƩen confirmaƟon of that withdrawal. 
 
If this does not solve the issue – then I kindly ask DPHI/Council to progress discussions with the DPHI Portal Contact 
so it can be resolved asap. 
 
Also, due to the disagreement on the nature of the addiƟonal studies that Council has requested (I have been 
discussing this with Tim Collins) – I would greatly appreciated if the relevant DPHI officer can give me a call to discuss 
as soon as they have conducted their preliminary review and prior to Gateway. 
 
Thanks & Regards 
 
Andrew Napier 

 
Before opening any attachments, please check them for virus or defects as we do not accept liability as a result of 
email transmission.  Please think of the environment when deciding whether to print this email. 
 


